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Tuesday 21 March 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I am very happy to be writing to you with information about our clubs offer for next term.   

 

We will be running clubs from the first day of next term, Monday 17 April.  All clubs finish at 16:30; children need to be 

collected from the top gate. If you have booked your child into Busy Bees after their club, they will be taken to this by a 

member of staff.  The last club will run on Thursday 6 July.  Kickboxing grading will take place on Monday 10 July.  Clubs will 

not take place on Tuesday 6 June due to staff training. 

 

We are changing the system for next term so as many children as possible participate in at least one club.  We will be limiting 

all children to a maximum of two clubs. If children are listed for more than two clubs, we will cancel one of the requests.  

We will also be opening the booking system on different dates.  Children with attendance of 95% or more will have priority 

booking. 

 

The booking system on SchoolComms will open from Thursday 23 March, 15:00, for some children.  Following this, the 

booking system will open from Friday 24 March, 15:00 for all other children.  Club booking will close for everyone on 

Wednesday 29 March, 08:00 or before then if the club is full.  If you are having trouble accessing Schoolcomms, please 

phone the School Office as phone, email and paper bookings will not secure a place at a club for next term. 

 

• Booster club children will be invited via email but will still need to confirm on SchoolComms. 

• All clubs are free of charge to all pupils although kickboxing may incur a small charge for grading (less than £10). 

• School PE kit must be worn for all sport clubs.  Jogging bottoms, leggings or tights can be worn on colder evenings. 

• Outdoor clubs may be cancelled for poor weather.   

• Clubs must be attended every week unless children are ill. 

 

Clubs 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday 

Buster booster  

Miss Chadbourne 

 

Buster booster  

Mrs Kenchington 

Choir Y3-6 

Mrs James 

 

Batty rounders Y3-6 

Miss Andrews 

 

Wiggle fun YR-2 

Mr Hegarty 
 

Kickboxing Y5-6 

Mr Odierno 

 

Athletics YR-6 

Mrs Ramwell & Mr Hegarty 

Netball strikers Y3-6 

Miss Gosling 

 

Always debatable Y3-6 

Miss Taylor  

 

Art attack R-2 

Miss Lovell & Mrs Brown 

 

Please check Twitter (@H_E_P_S) or the school website for cancellations due to bad weather and unforeseen 

circumstances. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs Tiffany Doughty Davis 

Headteacher 
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